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Community Services Committee 
Report 
South Edmonton Multicultural Centre Name Addition 

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration formally communicate in writing to the Edmonton Korean 
Community Centre Foundation the City’s agreement with the proposed name 
change to “South Edmonton Sejong Multicultural Centre”.   

History 

At the September 10, 2013, Community Services Committee meeting, the 
Community Services report CR_537 was considered. 

Attachment 

September 10, 2013, Community Services report CR_537 
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